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BOARD OF MANAGEMENT 2021/22 

President: Graham McDonald. 

Vice President: Derek Ballinger. 

Secretary: Betty Cozens. 

Treasurer: Ron Goudie. 

Assistant Treasurer: Govan Bellinger. 

Board Members: - Ron Dolby, Shirley 

Quick, John Williams and Michael Turner. 

SEASON 2021/22 

This coming Pennant Bowls Season we 
will all be playing under a new structure. 
Each Division will be known as a Playing 
Area and the Wimmera Region will be our 
administrators. 

Shirley Schorbach, Barry Schulz and Betty 
Cozens are the WPA representatives for 
the Wimmera Region. 

The WA Match Committee members are-
Daniel Gloury, Peter Ross, Elston Arnold, 
Bev Hadden, Annie Osborn, Steven Harris, 
Bruce Ackland and Anthony Woodhead. 

The Pennant Draws have been 
completed and the dates for all State 
Events finalised. 

This information is available on our Club Website: 

https://horshamcity.bowls.com.au/ 

Trevor Bretag keeps this site up to date. He is 
happy to add items of interest. Please keep 
him informed of upcoming events etc. 

We are all aware that our plans 
are constantly changing. At our 
Board Meeting held August 17th, 
several dates were set, but already 
we will have to alter these plans. 
We will endeavour to keep you 
informed of updates as they occur. 

PENNANT SIDES for 2021/2022 

Saturday Pennant 

Division 1  1 side of 12 players 
Division 2  2 sides of 12 players 
Division 3  1 side of 12 players 

Midweek Pennant 

Division 1  1 side of 12 players 
Division 2  1 side of 8 players 

SELECTION COMMITTEE 

Betty Cozens, Elsie Bardell, Colin Morrell, 
Daniel Gloury and Anthony King. 
The Combined Pennant Selection 
Committee have elected Colin Morrell as 
Chairman of Selectors. 

MATCH COMMITTEE 

Elaine Mitchell, Elsie Bardell, Ed Warrick, 
Hux Mitchell, Kevin Kearns, Peter 
Dougherty and Greg Dixon. 
The Combined Match Committee will 
meet to draw up the Program for the 
coming season. 

WINTER SOCIAL BOWLS 

Horsham’s Bowling Clubs have agreed to 
run Social Bowls on the following days: 

➢ Coughlin Park  Monday 
➢ Horsham Golf  Tuesday 
➢ Sunnyside  Wednesday 
➢ Horsham City  Thursday 

 
Winter Social Bowls at Horsham City 
Bowling Club has been well supported by 
a small number of dedicated bowlers 
(when the weather has been favourable 
and Covid rules permitted). A special 
thanks to all Match Committee Members 
who helped organise the Winter Events. 



UPCOMING DATES 
Pre-Season Dinner: September 3rd 

Opening Day: September 5th 

(May be moved to September 12th to 

avoid a clash with Father’s Day) 

5-a-Side Tournament: September 9th 

(Ballarat Bowls Specialist will be in 

attendance on this day) 

CLUB IMPROVEMENTS 

• Shades on A Green 

Planning permits have been obtained and 
Ken Walters is ready to install the shades. 

• Fence/Wind Shields 

John Williams will oversee this work 
(scheduled to start on September 1st), 
with the help of J & A Fencing. Tom Blair 
will provide equipment (free of charge) to 
assist with the work. 

• Electronic Payment Machine 

Our club has purchased a machine which 

will provide patrons with an up-to-date 

payment system (credit card). The Club 

will still retain the cash option for all 

payments. 

PROGRESS IN SALE OF D GREEN 

• Connection of services nearing 
completion. 

• Powercor and NBN finalised. 

• Water & Sewerage still to be 
finalised. 

I hope this Newsletter helps to keep you 

in touch with activities around the Club. 

BETTY COZENS -  

SECRETARY 


